
 

 

CITY OF TEMECULA 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

DATE: March 25, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: Consider Creation of an Ad Hoc Subcommittee to Discuss Matters Related to 

Ronald H. Roberts Public Library Operations (At the Request of Council Member 

Schwank) 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council: 

 

1. Consider the creation of an ad hoc subcommittee to discuss matters related to Ronald 

H. Roberts Public Library operations. 

 

2. If a subcommittee is created, appoint two Council Members to the subcommittee.  

 

3. If a subcommittee is created, determine the scope of work for the subcommittee.  

 

BACKGROUND:  On March 11, 2025, the City Council voted unanimously to place 

the creation of an ad hoc subcommittee to discuss matters related to library operations at the Ronald 

H. Roberts Public Library on the agenda at the request of Council Member Schwank. The library 

is located at 30600 Pauba Road in Temecula and is a part of the Riverside County Library System. 

The City and County of Riverside entered into an amended and restated agreement for library 

operations services in 2021. The agreement runs through 2026 with an option to extend to 2031.   

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  The fiscal impact associated with the creation and implementation 

of a subcommittee, and related research and analysis, is staff time. Council adoption and 

implementation of any recommendations may include additional fiscal impacts at a later date.  

 

ATTACHMENTS:  None 


